
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

The South Australian Branch invites you to its annual branch meeting: 
 

“Current challenges facing the Australian Human Rights 
Commission” 

 

The Honourable Catherine Branson QC 
 

Together with 
Oliver Greeves, Esther Pearson and Holly Ritson 

 
Followed by a teleconference link to a Special General Meeting and Annual 

General Meeting of the Australian Lawyers For Human Rights 
 

 
What: ALHR SA Branch Meeting, followed by Special General Meeting and AGM 
Where: Moot Court, Ligertwood Building, Adelaide Law School 
When: 15 April 2015 at 5:15pm for 5:30pm to 6:30pm – SA Branch Meeting 
 6:30pm – Special General Meeting and Annual General Meeting 
Speakers The Honourable Catherine Branson QC 
 Oliver Greeves, Esther Pearson and Holly Ritson 
RSVP: By Friday 10 April 2015 to sa@alhr.org.au 
 
Members and those interested in joining Australian Lawyers for Human Rights are invited to 
attend the South Australian Branch meeting.  We are very pleased to invite the Honourable 
Catherine Branson QC back to speak to us on this topic, particularly as a former President of 
the Human Rights Commission.  Joining Ms Branson QC will be three young lawyers – Oliver, 
Esther and Holly - who will speak about their experiences during their respective internships 
at the AHRC. 
 
Our members are cordially invited to stay to participate in the Special General Meeting and 
Annual General Meeting, which we will link up by teleconference.  Members should have 
received the notice from the President of ALHR, Nathan Kennedy, but please do not hesitate 
to contact co-convenors Sean and Natalie at sa@alhr.org.au if you have any queries. 
 
This branch meeting is a free event and the venue is wheelchair accessible.  Attendance at 
this event may be counted towards MCPD for 1 unit. 
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